
Amanda called meeting to order at 5:39. 
 
Minutes approved by Heather Breedlove and Carolyn Leyes 
 
Good things to report: 

● Battle of the Books went very well and the teachers will be starting it with 4th grade next 
year. 

● Challenger Program Space Mission was very successful. 
● Art Night May 4 
● 5th Grade Wax Museum 
● Dibels Testing  
● Free Summer Camp at UCCS for 4th and 5th grade GT students 
● Remington Students did fantastic at the Air Academy Credit Union Art Show 
● Imagination Celebration featured Remington students’ art work 
● Kid Power was a successful program at Remington 

 
DAAC Report 

● New elementary school near Falcon Middle School 
● Mike Pickering, Power Zone Leader, started Take Flight Program at Odyssey 

Elementary  
- Program was so successful, they are opening a new school next to Odyssey 
● Military Charter Academy will not be part of D49 

 
New Business 

● RES Logo-continue to revisit/revamp 
● Budget Spending Priorities- playground and equipment, and flooring throughout the 

building will be done this summer 
-3 Teachers’ aides 
-Chromebook carts 
-iPads 
-Project Lead the Way materials 
-Prometheon 
 
Principal and Teacher Reports 

● 5th grade is working on Reformation in CKLA 
● 4th grade is working on Treasure Island 
● 3rd grade is working on Native Americans 
● 2nd grade is working on Immigration 
● K did great on their Taking Care of the Earth Domain Assessments and have mastered 

how to take their assessments 
 


